M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
February 8, 2016
RE:

Bids for Gigabit Network Services
Boone County School District participates in the Federal Universal Services Administration (USAC) E-Rate program for reimbursement of funds spent on various services.  A Form 470 (Description of Services Requested) was submitted to USAC for quotes on December 15, 2015.
In response to the Gigabit Network Services Form 470, quotes were received from two (2) vendors: Cincinnati Bell Telephone and Time Warner Cable.

This service will commence on July 1, 2016 and endo June 30, 2021 – a five (5) year agreement.

It is recommended that Cincinnati Bell Telephone be our provider for this service.
